
Insurance Requirements for Building Permits 

Town of Schodack, New York 

If you are completing the work yourself, we will need a copy of your Homeowner's 

Insurance Policy. You will also need to complete the Affidavit of Exemption for 

Workers' Compensation Insurance, which will need to be notarized. 

If you are having a contractor complete the work for you, you will need to ask them to 

send or fax us a copy of their Liability Insurance Certificate. They will also need to 

provide us with proof of their Workers' Compensation coverage. 

This is required for ALL building permits, no matter how small or large a project may 

be. Please submit this with your Building Permit Application. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to give us a call at 477-7940. 


